
 
Traffic Calming Study – Little River Road (From Lauzon Road to Riverdale Avenue/Little River Acres Road) 

The City of Windsor has received a request for traffic calming in the study area identified. Traffic calming measures are intended 
improve conditions for non-motorized users, alter driver behaviour and reduce negative effects of motor vehicle use. 

 
PUBLIC INPUT 
Consultation with the public and review agencies is an essential 
component of the City of Windsor’s Traffic Calming Policy. A Public 
Information Centre (PIC) is scheduled for Monday, October 30, 2017. 
The purpose of the PIC is to: 
• Meet the Project Team 
• Become informed about the traffic calming process 
• Learn about the results of the neighbourhood review 
• Discuss alternative solutions and design opportunities 
• Provide comments and input 

Comments and input gathered from the public and agencies will be taken 
into consideration during subsequent planning and design activities. 

 
STUDY CONTACT 
Please contact the City of Windsor’s Transportation Planning Division if 
you are unable to attend the PIC and would like to obtain more 
information. 
Kenneth Andoh-Dontoh, Transportation Engineer I 
Transportation Planning Division 
The Corporation of the City of Windsor 
1266 McDougall Street, Windsor, ON, N8X 3M7 
(519) 255-6247 ext. 6025, Email: kandoh-dontoh@citywindsor.ca. 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE (PIC) 

Time: 4:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Location: WFCU Centre- Erie Room 

8787 McHugh Street 

Monday, October 30, 2017 Date: 
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